
 

 

 

 

 

 

14th February 2025 

 

 

Gulliver’s World Parent Meeting – Thursday 13th March  

 

Dear parent/carer(s), 

 

I would like to invite you to an information meeting to share details of the residential and to allow staff 

to answer any questions you may have. The details of the residential will be shared in full but, it 

includes a 1-night stay, breakfast, lunch on both days, evening meal, mix and match activities led by 

Gulliver’s World staff and entrance into the theme park for the children to enjoy some time on the 

rides with friends. The activities children will participate in are fun and engaging sessions which link 

closely to the Year 2 curriculum. This may include adventure golf, discovering what the site was like 

when it was RAF Burtonwood, Puppet museum, Beat the Street music workshop, swings and round-

a-bouts workshop and many more interactive, team-building and problem-solving activities alongside 

a night-time disco. Please note that in order to keep the cost as low as possible, we have asked that 

parents drop off and collect directly at Gulliver’s World.  

 

The meeting will take place on Thursday 13th March at 4:30pm. Please note that this date has 

changed from the online calendar date to support families who wish to attend the Family Auction Night 

which is being held by chaPTA on the original date of Thursday 6th March. Please come to the main 

school office where you will be directed by a member of staff . 

 

If your child has a medical need or allergies or may need additional support, we urge you to attend 

the meeting so that details can be shared with staff members. Please note that all medicines, along 

with an administering medicine permission form, should be given to teachers by Friday 28th March 

to allow this to be cross referenced against medical forms and the appropriate risk assessment and 

paperwork to be completed. The only exception to this, would be when medicine has been prescribed 

by a doctor after this date; in this instance, we ask that you inform us of this and share details as soon 

as possible.  

 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please direct to the class teacher in the first instance or 

to the Year 2 Year Group Lead, Miss Garty, if you need further support. 

 

Staff contact details: 

Class 7 and YGL: c.garty@cvps.omegamat.co.uk 

Class 8: e.grice@cvps.omegamat.co.uk 

Class 9: f.davies@cvps.omegamat.co.uk 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Caitlin Garty 
Year 2 Year Group Lead 


